
Pharmacist.  
	 Mom.  
		  Advocate.  
			   Never Uses Acronyms.

Do you need a healthcare source who 
doesn’t require a decoder ring?

Pharmacist Kathleen Jaeger knows 
patient care, and talks in terms that your 
audiences will find inviting.  

She is the National Association of Chain 
Drug Stores’ senior vice president of 
pharmacy care and patient advocacy.  
She is available for interviews about 
community pharmacy’s role in improving 
patient health and healthcare affordability 
– and she likely can help with any stories 
on your plate.

For more clarity and less confusion on 
issues ranging from healthcare reform to 
accountable care organizations, please 
arrange an interview by contacting 
Chrissy Kopple at (703) 837-4266 or 
ckopple@nacds.org.

www.nacds.org


